
It's that time of year again!

There may be no Christmas Fair this year but we are still
running our much loved hamper raffle! 

This year, tickets will be bought on Parent Pay and we will
be using number generators instead of physical tickets to

draw the winners. 

Tickets will be a £1 each. 

Winners will be announced during the last week of term. 

Christmas Hamper
     Raffle


